

EAS PTO Membership Package 2017-2018

Dear EAS Parents and Guardians,

Welcome to the 2017-2018 school year! We are excited to work with you to make this school year a success for every student! We'd like to invite all families to become members of the EAS PTO and to support our organization.

There are many advantages to joining the PTO...

- Collaborate with parents and teachers to plan and organize events for your children.
- You get a chance to meet other parents and get to know your community!
- Your children will benefit from seeing you be an active part of their school experience!
- With your paid membership, you become a voting member. You'll help decide the activities your child will enjoy during their elementary school years.

Your level of involvement is up to you! Here are just a few ways that you can become involved and support the PTO:

- Become a PTO member submit your membership application today!
- Attend PTO meetings and events!
- Volunteer your time for PTO events it takes a village to raise a child!
- Participate in fundraising initiatives.
- Collect and submit your Box Tops www.boxtops4education.com
- Join the Stop & Shop and Shoprite Rewards programs
- Download the Shoparoo App on your smartphone and save those receipts!

Complete the PTO Membership Form and return it to your child's teacher with your \$5.00 donation in an envelope marked PTO MEMBERSHIP. Your membership donation will be used to help fund **many** events at EAS that are not funded by the district.

Feel free to contact any member of the EAS PTO Board with any questions! You can also visit us on Facebook at https://www.facebook.com/EASPTO/ and on our website at http://www.franklinboe.org/Page/10214.

We look forward to seeing you this year!

The EAS Executive Board

EAS PTO Executive Board 2017-2018

- Wendy Riga President wendy.riga@yahoo.com
- Deborah Parillo Vice President, Fundraising dparillo@comcast.net
- Lisa Budesheim Co-Vice President, Fundraising LMDB910@gmail.com
- Jennifer Hughes Vice President, Assemblies jhughes@franklinboe.org
- Lauren Kokinos Recording Secretary lgkokinos@gmail.com
- Alison McGreevey Co-Corresponding Secretary/Social Media
- Carolita Tomasello Co-Corresponding Secretary/Social Media <u>caro.tomasello@gmail.com</u>
- Linda Markow Treasurer Imark1224@gmail.com



